Monthly Secret Spotlight

Academy of Careers & Technology

Looking Back, Looking Forward

As we enter the last month of 2024, it's time to reflect on our journey over the last year. We have celebrated successes, overcome obstacles, and continued to reach for the stars. We are looking forward to our futures and preparing to be our best selves. Enjoy this look back at some of our memorable moments from 2024. We would like to thank our students, staff, and the community for a great year, we are excited for what is yet to come!





















Joke of the Month

What do you call a photograph from the North Pole?

"A Polaroid"

Happening this month...

7th - Beckley Christmas Parade - Uptown

9th - Day of Coding

17th - Festival of Trees 5PM-8PM

20th - PL Day - NO STUDENTS

Winter Break Begins

DECEMBER 2024 (304) 256 - 4615 wvact.net